
From: Adam Voce <adam@g-cv.com>
Sent: 26 September 2019 13:03
To: Alec Baughan <alec.baughan@ransquawk.com>
Cc: Ryan Meli <ryan@versaaccountants.co.uk>
Subject: Re: October Billing Run

Good to go thank you.

Thanks

Adam

On 26 Sep 2019, at 13:01, Alec Baughan <alec.baughan@ransquawk.com> wrote:

From: Alec Baughan <alec.baughan@ransquawk.com>
Sent: 24 September 2019 11:02
To: 'Adam Voce' <adam.voce@ransquawk.com>
Subject: October Billing Run

Hi Adam,

The October billing run is now up to date.

If you want to authorise the invoices to go you can tell Versa.

Thanks,
Alec.
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